
 

 

Meridian GSRP Preschool Newsletter  
 

*We will be planning parent-teacher 
conferences in December.  Please be on 
the look-out for information regarding 
signing up for a time to meet with your 
child’s teacher about his/her progress.   
  
*Please remember to send your child to 
school with warm winter clothing, as the 
weather is getting quite cold and we do 
go outside every day (children go outside 
right away in the morning).   
 
*Please remember that if your child is too 
sick to go outside, he/she is too sick to 
come to school.   
 
*There are items on our playground that 
children cannot use because they are not 
safe for preschoolers.  Since we do have 
school-age kids here too, we have both 
types of equipment to use.  
 
*Please call the bus garage at 687-3249 if 
your child will not be riding the bus.  
Please call us if your child will not be 
attending school for any reason. 
 
*If you are concerned about school 
closing, please look/listen for Meridian 
Public Schools” or go to www.merps.org. 
 
*We do NOT have half days of school in 
preschool.  They either have a full day of 
school or no school at all. 
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M E R I D I AN  G S R P  

P R E S CHOO L  

*We are working on scheduling Picture 
Retake Day.  We will let you know the date 
once it is set.  You must return the old 
package if you are getting retakes for a 
new one.  

*We will be having a “Family Feast and Art 
Show” on Tuesday, November 22nd.  
Families will be asked to RSVP for the 
number of people who will be able to 
attend.  A luncheon will be provided, which 
will happen in the Gym.  More information 
will be sent home soon. 

*Please consider downloading the app 
“Kaymbu for Families” which is the 
communication tool that integrates with 
our assessment tool, COR.  If you do not 
have the app, please be sure we have 
your correct email address. 

 

NOTICE: 
There is NO SCHOOL on Tuesday, 11-
8. There is also NO SCHOOL on 
Wednesday, 11-23, Thursday, 11-24 
and Friday, 11-25, as the building will 
be CLOSED for the holiday (on 
Thursday and Friday) 

http://www.merps.org/

